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From: Prabjot Kaur, MD, Hematology Lab Medical Director   
Malory Tetreault, Hematology Laboratory Supervisor 
            Leslie Browne, Technical Specialist 

 	
Date: November 2, 2022
 
RE:  Glucose-6-Phosphate Dehydrogenase Deficiency- temporarily unavailable

The G6PD assay is currently unavailable due to assay kit backorders. The laboratory is working on an alternative testing method. Until that time, testing will not be available in house. Any tests received will be sent to Quest Diagnostics for testing. 

Current in house testing is a qualitative screening test for G6PD deficiency; results from Quest Diagnostics will be quantitative determination of the G6PD enzyme level. Refer to Quest Test catalog, test code 500 for further information. 


For questions or additional information, please contact:


Specials and Urinalysis Technical Specialist, Leslie Browne, 650-8099
Hematology Supervisor, Malory Tetreault, 650-8407
Hematology Laboratory, Medical Director, Prabjot Kaur, MD, 650-7225
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